Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

REGION Il
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
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March 30, 2022

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Concermned School Heads
Concerned Administrative Officers
And all others concerned

1. In line with the upcoming DMEA presentation, the SDO Bulacan request the presence of the following
Administrative Officers knowledgeable in the Project Management Information system (PMiS} on April
01, 2022 at 8:30am at the office of Dr. Celilia S. Custodio, PhD, Chief of School Governance and
Operations Division.

Personnel Station
Gerard C. Villafuerte Plaridel Central School
Cristian Noel Sixto Tabang Elementary School
Enelynn C. Aquino Marcelo H del Pilar Elem. School
Maricel Mailig Tabe Elementary School

2. This memorandum shall serve as travel order to the participants

3. Expenses to be incurred in the conduct of the said activity shall be charged against Division MOOE
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regutations.

4. Itis expected that all participants observe the minimum health standard protocols in compliance to
Omnibus Guidelines on the Implementation of Community Quarantine in the Philippines for the
Management of Emerging Infectious Disease as pre-emptive interventions to combat COVID 19.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ZENIA G. MOSTOLEP, EdD. CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
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